20th June 2020

Well, we did it everyone. 2nd Class at a distance! Feels strange to be saying goodbye on Seesaw for the summer rather than face to face!
Well done to you at home. Thank you for your patience and understanding over the past few months. The children were wonderful, and they deserve a nice pat on the back too! 
Please find attached our last Weekly Work Record (just finishing up the books really, and some fun activities on Seesaw ) Don’t forget our Summer Goodbye Zoom Assembly on Thursday.
If any child would like to put up a photo or video to say ‘Have a Nice Summer’, they can do so in the Class Blog.
Thank you to all the parents who returned the Léigh sa Bhaile Irish book, and your child’s class Big Cat reader.  I will email those of you who were unable to drop down to the school on Friday, and will make arrangements with you. Please bring “Ready, Steady , Write 1 Cursive “ from 2nd class up to 3rd class as we didn’t finish it this year and we can do some more handwriting practice  from the book in 3rd class.
We had a lovely week for Active Week. Please look at Seesaw for some of our photos and videos. I hope you and the children had fun.
This week, we will be learning about STEM. This stands for Science, Technology, Engineering and Maths.
· STEM and the Garden
· STEM and the Kitchen
· STEM and Play
· STEM and Sport
· STEM and Story/ICT
Please find below the links to the STEM sa Bhaile Padlets for Junior  Classes:
Junior Classes:  https://padlet.com/yvonnenaughton8/9xubem3crxaszjvx

Niall de Burca has been in touch with some more stories if you would like to listen to them.

Leprechaun! Leprechaun! 
https://www.facebook.com/KildareCountyLibraryService/videos/2693467044269852/

The Three Witches Of Galway 
https://www.facebook.com/librariesgalway/videos/1197676363907991/

The Pedlar Of Swaffham 
https://youtu.be/gg51nszjhj8

How English Came To Be 
https://www.facebook.com/thtgalway/videos/727185931360115/

Take care, and have a fine final week ahead.
Sharon



